As regards the Arguments and Knowledge Courses re-organised and proposed by the General Education Department for the 2006-2007 academic year, the University Curriculum Committee maintains its deep reservations expressed in its attached report dated 30 June 2006. 
However, due to the de facto situation and time pressure, the Committee suggests that these courses be piloted in the new academic year in the way proposed by the General Education Department. According to the feedback received at the end of the year, the necessary modifications will be made to the UCC’s Policies & Procedures for Undergraduate Programs document.
